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                                    Ph.D. Entrance Exam - Scheduled to be held on 22.03.2025 

    

The entrance examination for admission to the Ph.D. Programme 2025 (except for the subject of 
IT/Computer Science), for candidates who applied in response to the University Notification 
dated 01.10.2024, 15.10.2024, and 14.02.2025, is scheduled to be held on 22.03.2025 (Saturday) 
from 11:00 AM to 01:00 PM at various Kannur University Departments. 

The entrance examination for the subject of Information Technology and Computer Science is 
scheduled to be held on 27.03.2025 (Thursday).  

Applicants are directed to report at the exam centre by 10:15 AM on the respective day. 

Candidates can download their hall tickets for the entrance examination from the Research 

Portal of the Kannur University website from 18.03.2025. 

A self-attested photograph of the candidate should be affixed on the hall ticket. Additionally, 
candidates must present a valid photo identity card along with the hall ticket at the time of the 

examination. 

 
Sd/- 

THARA T R 
Assistant Registrar ( RDC ) 
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